
 

 

ROMAN CATHOLIC PARISH OF THE HOLY FAMILY 
Diocese of Plymouth, Reg. Charity no 213227 (n.b. make cheques payable to: PDT Penwith R.C Parish) 
 
Parish Priest: Canon Philip Dyson                     PRESBYTERY AND PARISH OFFICE:   
e-mail: philip.dyson@prcdtr.org.uk                      Telephone: 01736 362619 
                                                                                e-mail: admin@penzancecatholicchurch.org 
Canon David Annear (Rtd)                                     website: www.penzancecatholicchurch.org 

 

THE IMMACULATE CONCEPTION OF OUR LADY 
Rosevean Road, Penzance, Cornwall TR18 2DX 
 
OUR LADY, STAR OF THE SEA 
Lower Strand, St Mary’s, Isles of Scilly. TR21 OPS:  
 
ST MARY’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL: 01736 330005 
www.st-marys-rc-pz.cornwall.sch.uk Miss Nicky Teixeira 

 

THE SACRED HEART AND ST. IA 
Tregenna Hill, St. Ives, TR26 1SE. 
 
ST. JOSEPH THE WORKER 
Commercial Road, Hayle, TR27 4DE. 
 
Safeguarding: Tressa Paczek 07931173727 or Contact 
the Diocesan Safeguarding Office direct on 01364 645430  
 

 
A VERY WARM WELCOME TO ALL OUR VISITORS – WE HOPE YOU ENJOY YOUR STAY IN CORNWALL 

 
THIRD WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME (B2 Psalter 3) 

 
PENZANCE 
 
    OCTAVE OF PRAYER FOR CHRISTAN UNITY 18-25  

 
                         1st Mass of Sunday on Saturdays 5.00 p.m. 
Sat 20 January       THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Mass   5.00 p.m.                          Private Intention  
 
Sun 21 January 
Solemn Mass 11.00 a.m. Storm, David & Galbraith family 
Choral Evening Prayer for Christan Unity 6.00 p.m. 
 
Mon 22 January     St Vincent (Deacon)  
Mass  10.00 a.m.                     Ewa Maslocha RIP 
 
Tue 23 January 
Requiem Mass 10.30 a.m. Funeral    Mary Galbraith RIP 
 
Thu 25 January   Conversion of St Paul 
Mass  10.00 a.m.                       Mabel Dyson RIP 
 
Fri 26 January  St Timothy and St Titus 
Mass  10.00 a.m.             David and Sheila Noble 
 
                         1st Mass of Sunday on Saturdays 5.00 p.m. 
Sat 27 January       FOURTH WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME 
Mass    5.00 p.m.             Eileen Woolmington (ill) 
 
Sunday 28 January   with Children’s Liturgy 
Solemn Mass  11.00 a.m.                   Mary Galbraith RIP 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 HAYLE              
                         1st Mass of Sunday on Saturdays 6.30 p.m. 
Sat 20 January       THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Mass     6.30 p.m.                     Parish and People 
 
Tue 23 January 
Mass   10.00 a.m. 
 

            1st Mass of Sunday on Saturdays 6.30 p.m. 
Sat 27 January   FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Mass     6.30 p.m.   Mary and Tony Bowley RIP 
 
 

ST IVES 
 
Sun 21 January       THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Mass         9.00 a.m.              Geraldine and Family 
 
Wed 24 January St Francis de Sales 
Mass        10.00 a.m.   Jennifer Ann Thomas RIP 
 
Sun 28 January    FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Mass         9.00 a.m.                  Parish and People 
      
 Refreshments in the Hall below after Sunday Mass 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
ISLES OF SCILLY 
Sundays: Liturgy and Holy Communion 10.30 a.m.  
as announced. 
Other Services/events see noticeboard for details. 
 
 
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for January 
For the gift of Diversity in the Church: that the Spirit help 
us to recognise the gift of different charisms within the 
Christian community, and to discover the richness of 
different ritual traditions in the heart of the Catholic Church. 
 

For peace and justice  throughout the world and an end to 
all war. 
For all anywhere caught up in natural disaster. 
 

For our bishop elect: Christopher Whitehead. 
 

The sick in Hospitals or Hospice:, Ray & Christine Blaker, 
Tom Dauncey Jnr, Jackie Corsi, Sue Rowies, Hugo, 
Caroline Schofield, Grace Bailey, Fr. Richard Finn O.P 
Patsy & John Stevens, John Chamberlain, Sheila Devey,  
Basil & Helen Perry, Poppy, Barbara Hanik, Patricia Martin, 
Noah, Frank Meszaros,  Elliot Smith, Judith Lawrence, 
Daniel Williams, Mary & Patrick Ansell, Barbara Maseyk,. 
Eleanor Greaves, Eileen Woolmington, Lucy James, Louis 
Carter, Patrick O’Dwyer, Joyce Sanderson, Molly Salter, 
Francis Malone-Lee, Ian Tomlinson, Pat Crellin, Nicky & 
Molly McFadden, Michael Greene, Maria Hall, Godfrey 
Chapell, Terry Bassett, Mary Hall, Denys Wood, Arthur 
Seymour, Tony McWilliams, Phil, Jean Ward, Mick Hanley, 
Rolfe Wilson, Dean Mooney. 
 

For those who have died, & comfort for all who mourn. 
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Churches Together in Penzance Area are joining us for 
Choral Evening Prayer this Sunday at 6 p.m. 
Everyone welcome and refreshments will  follow in our new 
hall, with time to chat and meet with fellow Christians. 
This year the theme ‘You shall love the Lord your God… and 
your neighbour as yourself’ (Lk 10:27) has come from an 
ecumenical team from Burkina Faso, facilitated by the local 
Chemin Neuf Community (CCN). They have reflected on 
the familiar story of the Good Samaritan, and all are 
encouraged to Go and do likewise.  It is a story about 
crossing boundaries that calls our attention to the bonds that 
unite the whole human family. 
 

January Social is a Roast Sunday Lunch, next Sunday 
28 January: 1p.m for 1.15. 
This continues our past tradition to brighten January, and 
before Candlemas, and also helps those who found prices  
with drinks too expensive. Also helps those who find the 
dark nights difficult. Menu and prices out now. Roast Turkey/ 
Salmon or Nut Roast. Sherry Trifle/ Cheesecake or Cheese 
& Biscuits. Cost £15. 
Please fill in TODAY for catering purposes. 
 

White Flower Appeal was last weekend. SPUC’s vision is 
for a world where abortion is unthinkable. This year’s appeal 
calls for the government to end the pills-by-post DIY 
abortion policy. As well as ending the lives of precious 
babies, this policy lacks safeguards against illegal late-term 
abortions, and puts mothers at physical and psychological 
risk. 86% of GP’s are concerned that this scheme leaves 
women vulnerable to coerced abortion. Please be as 
generous as you can to help SPCU defend unborn babies 
and their mothers by highlighting this urgent crisis. Cards 
still available to sign and donations as ever welcome. 
 

Mary’s Meals: extended until the end of January 2024, 
every donation made to our Double The Love appeal will 
be matched, up to £1 million. 
 

Reconciliation/Confessions; Penzance: Saturdays from 

4.15- 4.45 p.m. St Ives Sunday before Mass 8.30 a.m. or 
Wednesdays. Hayle after 6.30 p.m.  Mass or Tuesdays 
before Mass or any time by appointment.  
New Confessional in Pz now open, as old demolished. 
 

Journey of Faith: RCIA Tuesday meetings at 6.30 p.m. 
continue on until Easter.  
 

First Holy Communion 2024.  Please let us have names 
& contact details a.s.a.p. Fr. Philip 01736 362619 or via 
email as above, using admin.  
Parents: Please note first initial meeting next Saturday 
27th at 4 pm in Penzance when we can plan the course. 
 

Wednesday Friendship club on 31st 2 pm for a Bettle 
Drive. All welcome for a competitive afternoon. 
 

Bishop elect Christopher Whitehead Ordination as 10th 
Bishop of Plymouth. Wed 21 February at 5.30 pm –
Solemn Vespers at Plymouth Cathedral open to all those 
wishing to come and pray with and for the Bishop-elect as 
he prepares for the following day’s profoundly significant 
ceremonies for him and for our diocese.                                                            
22 February at 12.00 noon - We deeply regret that as the 
seating capacity of our Cathedral is extremely limited 
attendance at the Ordination Mass is by invitation only. 
Please note that there will be no parking at the 
Cathedral for these events.                                     
Online - both the Solemn Vespers and the Ordination 
Mass and Installation will be live-streamed, for you to 
participate from afar, sharing in this historic occasion 
together. All events will be shared on Plymouth Diocese - 
YouTube 
 

January Diocesan online newsletter: 
https://email.workwithgusto.co.uk/t/t-
04D40F5A6FC4F0FF2540EF23F30FEDED 
 

Mission Possible: Interested in evangelisation? If a few 
are interested across the parish then Julia Beechcroft can 
come and assist us in moving it on. Let Fr know. 
 

The Knitting Factory remains open and busy,  so please 
place your orders NOW for clergy, chicks, rabbits & 
Cornish various characters. Chicks £1.50 Clergy etc £2  
Crème eggs are already in the shops. Egg donations 
most welcome. Just bring to churches, to get to Christine. 
Place your orders now for clergy, character chicks & rabbits, 
ring 01736 362619 and leave a message. 
 

Some Christmas gifts you may not want or be able to  
use. We always welcome them for our raffles or Bazaar. 
Bring them in to any of our churches. 
 

GATHER 2024 Conference unites people from across the 
Diocese for a weekend of faith, formation and friendship. 
This year, once again, we will gather at the Livermead Cliff 
Hotel, Torquay from Friday 23 February – Sunday 25 
February. Speakers include Avril Baigent from the Diocese 
of Northampton, artist Colin Bentley, Sr Mary Magdalen 
from the Sisters of Mary, Morning Star, Lynton and David 
Wells. Jo Boyce, from CJM Music will be leading the 
liturgies. Join us for the whole weekend or come as a day 
delegate. To book use the QR code on the poster and flyer 
or this link: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1FvkAtifpACGwz3CvLBQ
G0VR59brlyHxY08DvB6YViwM/edit 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

Our Parish School are looking to recruit volunteer 
helpers from parents and parishioners of 1 hour a week, (if 
you want/can offer more that would be wonderful.) 
Help is needed with the following, Gardening: The Library 
Hearing children read Admin jobs - sticking labels on 
books, tidying up arears etc Keeping displays tidy 
Mounting work.  If you can help contact the school. 
 

Safeguarding from the Diocese. 
We held our first survivor group meetings in November, 
which were an opportunity for anyone with lived experience 
of abuse to share their thoughts and ideas about survivor 
support work in our diocese.  We are very grateful to all 
those who generously gave their time to attend these 
meetings.  The diocese would welcome the opportunity to 
hear from others who have a lived experience of abuse, so 
that we can involve them in the work we are doing to 
support survivors.  If you would like to help us with this 
work, or you would like to find out more, please contact: 
Sophie Scagell (Survivor Support Caseworker) on 01364 
645436 / sophie.scagell@prcdtr.org.uk 
 

Caritas January Newsletter 
Here is the link to the January edition of the Caritas 
Diocese of Plymouth newsletter, with news of love in action 
and upcoming events around our diocese 
http://tinyurl.com/63dd48fj  
 

Diocesan Youth News: INSPIRE: Be inspired by the gift 
of the Holy Spirit: A Christian music festival for young 
people aged 13-25. Tickets £25 per person. See poster. 
Province 13 of the Catenian Association have sponsored 
this event with £250. Anyone wishing to go speak to Fr. P 
or email Saskia.hogbin@prcdtr.org.uk.  
 

Heat: Pz parishioners will be glad to know the heating is 
working again. In the colder months would you prefer 
weekday Mass in the Holy Souls Chapel, which, as with all 
downstairs, is warmer? I will take it so unless you say 
otherwise.  
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